
Veterans’ Day Celebration  

Wednesday, November 6th  

Dear Families, 

Students and staff members at Samuel Mickle School would like to invite the 

veterans in our community to attend a luncheon on Wednesday, November 6
th

.    

We would like to give our local veterans the opportunity to share their experiences 

with our students.  A message was sent out to you on Friday, October 18
th

 

regarding these activities.  Information has also been placed on the Samuel Mickle 

School website.  If you, or a veteran you know, are interested in attending the 

luncheon to share your military experiences with our students, please complete the 

survey on the information flyer by Friday, November 1
st
. 

 

If you know a veteran that cannot attend the luncheon, but you would like to share 

information about him or her, we will be honoring veterans with a Wall of Honor 

at the luncheon.   If you would like to honor a veteran, please send in a picture and  

return the form below.   

 

*Please complete and return by Friday, November 1st, if you would like to honor 

a veteran.   You may send these forms and pictures in with your student or scan 

them to lombardok@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us if you prefer. Thank you. 

 

 

Name of Veteran: ___________________________________________________ 

Branch of Military: __________________________________________________ 

# of Years of Service:________________________________________________ 

Honors/Awards:_____________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________ 

Favorite Memory: ___________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Student/Staff member veteran is related to/relationship: _____________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 
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